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Date: 31 December 2000 

Re: Invitation for cervical cancer screening 

 

Dear Ms Van der Test, 

 

We are writing to invite you to take part in the cervical cancer population screening. 
Cervical cancer is most common among women between 30 and 60 years old. This 
screening helps us detect cervical cancer or a precancerous abnormality as early as 
possible. This is important, because the earlier it is found, the better we can treat it. 

You decide whether to take part or not. You can take part in two ways: 

• With a self-sampling device 

You can use the self-sampling device at home at a time that suits you. Using the self-
sampling device is simple. We have created instructions to help you. You can request a 
self-sampling device online through ‘My screening’ at 
www.bevolkingsonderzoeknederland.nl/en. You can also call us or send us an email. 
You can find the contact details at the bottom of this letter. 



• With a smear test 

You will need to make your own appointment with your GP practice. You can ask to 
have a female doctor’s assistant do the smear test. It is important that you bring this 
letter with stickers when you go to your appointment. 

Taking part in the population screening costs no money. This leaflet tells you more 
about the population screening. 

 

For more information: scan the QR-code or visit: 

Daha fazla bilgi için QR kodunu taratın ya da internet sayfasını ziyaret edin: 

أو قم بزیارة الموقع الإلكتروني  : امسح رمز الاستجابة السریعةلمزید من المعلومات : 

Для отримання додаткової інформації: відскануйте QR-код для переходу на: 

www.bevolkingsonderzoekbaarmoederhalskanker.nl/vertalingen 

 

Any further questions? We are happy to help 

• Call 088 266 90 00 or send an email to bmhk@bevolkingsonderzoekmidden-west.nl. 

• Do you want to wait or do you not want to take part at all? Please let us know by 
phone or email. 

You can also find more information at 
www.bevolkingsonderzoekbaarmoederhalskanker.nl/en. 

 

Kind regards, 

Ginel E. van Weering 

Executive Board 
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